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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 337 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 
4/15 Suspicious Incident Whitehaven Rd.  Deputies were called to a Top’s Markets motorized scooter 

being driven down the street. Deputies located two teenagers 

near Speedway. Deputies escorted them back to Top’s Markets 

with the motorized cart and made sure they got home safely. 

   

       

       

         

    

    

 


